## Check against delivery

## Italian intervention

## UPR - POLAND

(30/05/2012)

Thank you, Madame President.

We welcome the distinguished delegation of Poland led by H.E.Ms. GRAZYNA BERNATOWICA UNDER SECRETARY & STATE AT THE MINISTRY & FOREIGN AFFAIRS

We thank the Polish government for the comprehensive and detailed National Report, which describes the institutions and mechanisms in place for human rights protection, the progress made in implementing the recommendations received in 2008 and the concrete measures adopted.

Italy has no recommendations to make to Poland. We are confident that Poland will continue to respect the principles of democracy and promotion of human rights that allowed its society to reach such extraordinary results in such a short period of time.

Thank you, Madame President.

ROBERTO NOCELLA

FIRST SECRETARY